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Mehefin 

 

WELSH PHRASES 

Lawr i’r cae =  Down 

to the field 

Yn gloi =  Quickly 

Yn araf =  Slowly 

 

RIGHTS  

RESPECTING SCHOOL  -  

To a good standard of living. 

 

Portfield News 

   Newyddion Portfield 

Welcome to the June Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all the staff 

whose hard work made it  

possible, to all the pupils for 

their enthusiasm on the day 

and to all the  parents and 

families who came to cheer 

them on! 

We held a range of events  for 

classes including Boccia, Spotty 

Bean Bag Races, hurdles, relay 

and sprint races, and of course, 

the traditional egg and spoon. 

Upper and Lower School Sports Days were both a great success!  



During Healthy Eating week, classes were 

As part of the Healthy Eating Week, sixth formers have 

been sampling 26 different and exotic fruits from around 

HEALTHY EATING 

WEEK  

12TH– 16TH JUNE 

2017 

Congratulations to all the pupils who 

took part in the Swimming Gala at              

Haverfordwest Leisure Centre!  

Pupils competed in a record number 

of races this year.  

1st Place: Picton 

2nd Place: Roch 

3rd Place: Carew  

To round it off, on Friday 16th June the whole school enjoyed a ‘Healthy Picnic’ including quiche, 

On Thursday 15th June, pupils celebrated BBC Music Day with a 

special assembly. Every class from Upper School performed a 

piece of music, drama or dance they had produced, based on a 

chosen piece of classical music.  All pupils' performances were 

excellent. They ranged from a piece of relaxing music about the 

summer countryside to an exciting, dramatic piece about a 

scary witch party on top of a big mountain.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 15th June 4 students from Lower 

School represented the Portfield  Enterprise 

team at Folly Farm for the Regional Final of the 

Enterprise Troopers Awards. The Portfield 

Team were delighted to receive the Team Spirit 

award. Congratulations to all. 

Upper 3 have 

been busy using 

their DT skills 

to make  Flower 

Pot Men (and 

Ladies) for the 

Enterprise Fair.  

Trysorau charity shop is doing really well and the 

students have been gaining valuable work           

experience and enjoying the working environment.  

Students from SF1 were interviewed by Radio 

Pembrokeshire about their work experience; the 

interview was broadcast on the 20th June. 

Donations as ever are greatly needed and          

appreciated, particularly of carrier bags if you 

have any spare. 

We have become a donation centre for the       

Pembrokeshire Trussel Trust who run a network 

of over 400 foodbanks, giving emergency food 

Thank you to all the Dads who came to 

our  Father’s Day Event; the parents 

and pupils enjoyed the activities,    

Powerpoint and lunch.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Upper 4 who achieved 100% attendance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates for your diary 

Saturday 1st July 11-3pm   Family Fun Day Portfield School 

Wednesday 5th July 1pm  Leavers Assembly 

Monday 10th July 10am    L1, L2 & L3 Achievement Assembly 

Tuesday 11th July 10am   L5, L6 & L7 Achievement Assembly  

Wednesday 12th July 1pm   Upper School Achievement Assembly 

Lower 1 Lower 2 Lower 3 Lower 5 Lower 6 Lower 7 Upper 1 Upper 2 

95.39 82.89 92.40 84.80 93.23 96.05 91.01 92.98 

Upper 3 Upper 4 Upper 5 Sixth Form 

1 

Sixth Form 

2 

Taskers 1 Taskers 2 Y Porth 

87.37 100.00 91.35 94.74 92.76 88.06 90.57 99.01 

School Attendance — May 2017 

 Foundation Phase  

We are going to set up 2 new areas in 

Foundation area - a Personal and Social 

Development area and an Oracy       

area. Any contributions of spare       

material, shower curtains, cushions, 

mats, rugs, dressing up clothes etc will 

be gratefully received. 

Thank you! 

The price of a primary school meal will be 

increasing by 10p in September, the Infant 

price will be £2.25 and the Junior price will 

be £2.35. 


